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“Halloween Memories” appeared in the October 16, 1928 edition of the Metuchen Recorder. 

The name of the newsletter, 
“Nannygoats,” is taken from the title of 

a collection of anecdotes, articles,  
reminiscences, and letters compiled by 

photographer J. Lloyd Grimstead.  He 
took more than 2,800 photographs of 

the Metuchen-Edison area, mostly 
during the 1930s, which make up 80 

percent of the Historical Society’s 

photographic collection.  The Metuchen-
Edison Historical Society dedicates this 

publication to Lloyd Grimstead, as a 
way of honoring him for collecting and 

recording so much of our local history.   

If you are interested in becoming one of 

Nannygoat’s supporters, please contact 
the Editor at 732-452-1381 or via email 

at “ayersallenhouse@msn.com”. 

 

2006-2007 Grimstead Room Hours  

The Grimstead Room, which houses the Society’s vast 
collection of photos, maps, local history research 
documents, is located at the Metuchen Public 
Library.  Free access to the collections is being made 
available from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on the 
following upcoming Saturdays:  November 4, 2006; 
December 2, 2006; January 6, 2007; March 3, 2007; 
April 7, 2007; and May 5, 2007.  For information 
regarding special access scheduling and fees, contact 
ayersallenhouse@msn.com or 732-452-1381. 
 


